Winter Sailing

All Dinghy, Catamaran and Kayak owners with craft in the Dinghy park are reminded that these are to be removed immediately after the End of Season Trophy on Sunday 21st October 2012 unless entering the Winter and Icicle Series or having submitted the appropriate Winter Storage Application Form.
All Sailboards are to be removed from the Top Racks before the End of Season Trophy.
Entry and Storage Forms are available from the link on the club web site or from behind the bar and need to be received by the Hon. Secretary with the appropriate fee by Friday 19th October 2012.

